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Hello my brothers and sisters in Christ. It is mid August, summer is coming to an end. The kids are 
getting ready to go back to school if not already started. This is a busy time for the parents 
getting school clothes and school supplies for the kids. School is all in the air. I pray that your 
summers with the kids was really an enjoyable time when you can pour into them . Our children are a 
gift from God. As I was in a meeting last night, we were discussing the power of corporate prayer. In 
Matt.18 19-20 says “..Again, truly I tell you that if two of you on earth agree about anything they ask 
for, it will be done for them by my Father in heaven.” So, community let's all pray in agreement for 
rain, this has been one of our worst summer. Not only do the farmer make their living farming but 
they feed the world, so let pray in agreement for rain, we are our brother's keeper.

The next Men walk is approaching in February. I know its a ways off but if we don't be careful it will slip 
up on us, so what I'm saying let's don't wait to the last minute to start getting pilgrims and getting the 
applications in, its never too early to get them in, or if you need to go to sponsor training lets get that 
done as well.

And again, i will mention in Hebrews 10:25 “..not giving up meeting together, as some are in the habit 
of doing, but encouraging one another and all the more as you see the day approaching”

One more thing to notice our monthly meeting has a slight change that the board approved, our 
mealtime will be at 6:45 instead of 6:30 this is to give the board members time to finish the meeting 
so they can eat and fellowship with the community before the worship service.

Hope to see you all at the next community service.

De Colores
Jerry Wall

Community Meeting Schedule 
3rd Thursday of the Month

Board meeting – 6:00 pm
Sponsor's Training- 6:00 pm
Potluck Supper – 6:45pm
Community service – 7:30 pm
Wear your Emmaus name tag

Find us online at:
www.livingwateremmaus.org

Facebook: 
Living Water Emmaus Community

Men’s Walk #109

Lay Director:  Kevin Ivy
Spiritual Director: Shannon Thrasher

February 9-12, 2023
Roaring Springs Christian Camp

Applications Due: January 20, 2023

Send Applications to Registrar Deidra Howell
Mail: PO Box 1895, Plainview, TX 79073
E-mail: livingwateremmaus@yahoo.com
Fee - $160
Applications can be found at 
http://livingwateremmaus.org/downloads/

Seeking Host Churches
If your church would 

like to host, please let 
Jerry Wall know.

New for 2023
Walk Fees for Team 

& Pilgrims will 
Increase to $160

mailto:livingwateremmaus@yahoo.com

